
 
 

Kraft Heinz Adjustment Committee 

c/o United Way of Perth-Huron 

32 Erie St 

Stratford, ON N5A 2M4 

 

October 30th, 2017 

Honourable Al Strathdee 

P.O. Box 998, 175 Queen Street E. 

St. Marys, ON 

N4X 1B6 

 

Dear Mayor Strathdee 

On behalf of the Kraft Heinz Adjustment committee, I would like to thank you for the support you 

provided to the KH Action Centre and the affected workers impacted by the Kraft Heinz plant closure in 

St. Marys. 

The KH Action Centre closed on October 26th with a 92% adjusted rate.  Your willingness to assist our 

workers at the plant prior to the closure and to participate at the official grand opening of the KH Action 

Centre was greatly appreciated.  

Thank you for the support shown by you & Councillors of the Town of St. Marys throughout the last 

year. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Arnie Francisco 

Kraft Heinz Adjustment Committee Chairperson 

 


